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On May 21, 2020 the Florida Department of Business and Professional 

Regulation (DBPR) approved Collier County’s Vacation Rental Safety Plan.  As a 

result, the City of Marco Island has updated its Emergency Order removing the 

provision prohibiting vacation rentals.  The complete Collier County Vacation 

Rental Safety Plan is on the city website at 

https://www.cityofmarcoisland.com/emergency/page/covid-19-coronavirus-

information. Violations of Vacation Rental Safety Plan will be reported to DBPR.  

Questions or concerns regarding vacation rentals can be directed to DBPR at 

866-532-1440 or www.myfloridalicense.com/emergency. 
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